INCOM NEWSLETTER 7; FRIDAY DECEMBER 14TH 2018

FINANCE UPDATE

The Project Management Office has found a good solution to secure the monthly financial feedback to the WP / Task leaders and to the partners, now also with inputs from the large systems involved. Thus, hopefully from January 2019 we will resume composing monthly reports based on each partner's registered and submitted spending. More information will follow about the reporting in January.

NON-DISCLOSURE AGREEMENTS

Based on guidance from the Steering Committee and Preparatory Committee the two NDAs for the Associated Partners and the Advisory Board Members have been edited now with all partners signing together with each Associate Partner and each Advisory Board member, respectively. Minor details are being revised before the NDAs will be sent to the Steering Committee members for the final approval.

The Project Management Office will coordinate the rather large exercise to harvest all signatures once the NDAs have been approved by the Steering Committee.

FIRST MILESTONE

Seven out of the 18 INCOM Tasks have planned peer-reviewed publications. This is great news. Thanks for all your input! The Project Office will soon submit the agreed Milestone M4.3, and that on time © Let's continue that habit!

SEASON'S GREETINGS FROM THE INCOM DTU TEAM

Today the INCOM team from DTU gathered for a Christmas cake and we would like to send our season's greetings and best wishes for a successful project to all INCOM participants.



UNSUBSCRIBE FROM THE NEWS LIST

INCOM / DTU Fotonik Ørsteds Plads, bldg 340 DK-2800 Kgs. Lyngby

You can unsubscribe from the INCOM news list <u>here</u>.